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 COMMITTEE ON INSTRUCTION 
MINUTES 

August 29, 2013 
 
Members Present 
Chair Teresa Morris 
Business/Technology Melissa Green 
Creative Arts/Social Science Division Sam Sanchez 
Language Arts Division Kimberly Escamilla, Anne Stafford 
Kinesiology Division Shana Young  
Student Services Martin Bednarek, Mary Valenti 
Math/Science Division Ken Brown, Chris Smith 
 
Non-Voting Administrators/Staff Ada Delaplaine, Gary Dilley and Marsha 

Ramezane 
 
 
Chair, Teresa Morris called the meeting to order at 2:18 p.m.   
 
New members Gary Dilley and Kimberly Escamilla were introduced to the committee. 
 
This initial meeting was held to discuss the role of the committee members, to review the curricular 
process and to provide a refresher (training) on the use of CurricUNET. 
 
Teresa discussed role of the members, how they oversee the approval of curriculum, how to review 
course outlines, typical areas needing special attention, adhering to Title V regulations and distance 
education supplemental forms.  She provided the committee with typical comments made on course 
outline proposals and also provided references for additional information, such as the Best Practices in 
Distance Education. Committee members were also informed about the reference links on CurricUNET 
such as the Course Outline of Record: A Curriculum Reference Guide.  
 
The Chair also reviewed how committee members go to My Approvals in CurricUNET to review and 
comment on the proposals. 
 
She then discussed the Stand Alone course certification, how we self-certify and spoke about this 
process coming to end in January 2014. 
 
Marsha Ramezane, Articulation Officer discussed the articulation process and timelines and handed out 
reference documents, Guide for Faculty Updating Outlines for Transfer & Developing New Course 
Outlines for Transfer and, A Faculty Resource For Curriculum Development and Course Articulation 
Questions.  She went over how to use www.ASSIST.org and provided the login information, User Name 
mateofac and Password violet (all lowercase). She explained that the committee determines CSU 
transferability and AA/AS GE applicability, but the group does not approve UC transferability nor IGETC 
or CSUGE. She also reminded the committee when reviewing outlines to make sure recent texts (within 
five years) are listed for articulation purposes. 
 
Marsha also discussed the C-ID numbering system and provided the website for more information, 
http://www.c-id.net.  

http://www.assist.org/
http://www.c-id.net/
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Teresa went over the new regulations in repeatability as well as the importance of having C-ID numbers 
to keep our AA-T and AS-T degrees in compliance.  
 
Additionally, she briefly went over important issues for the coming year such as establishing our 
committee goals and working on updating the GE and Curriculum Handbook. 
 
To help committee members and faculty at large, Teresa is planning to hold open training sessions 
approximately every other Friday.  The first session will be held in 10-163 at 1:30.  Once a permanent 
location is found, Teresa will make announcements to inform the committee members. 
 
Motion was MSCU to adjourn the meeting at 3:45 p.m. 










